
December Sanctuary Poinsettia Order Information 

Without a doubt, the Coronavirus pandemic affects everything.   This year, 

our December Poinsettia order must be placed with Longfellow’s Garden 
Center no later than November 7th. 

The poinsettias will be in 6-inch pots with a foil sleeve and bow. 

Please follow the instructions below if you wish to have a poinsettia placed 

in the sanctuary on December 20th through January 3rd.    

1. No later than noon on November 6th, please call or email Renee’ in the 
church office the following information.      

573-796-4885            renee@calmo-ucc.org 

a. Name of person(s) placing the poinsettia(s) in the sanctuary. 

b. Name of person(s) the poinsettia(s) are for - either…. 
i.  In Memory of______________ OR  

ii.  In Honor of _________________. 

c.  Phone number to contact regarding amount owed and when and 

where to pick up the poinsettia ordered. 
 

2. Cost of the Poinsettia(s) depends on the number ordered by the 

    church members.                                                     

3 to 9 poinsettia plants ordered will cost $12.00 each 

10 to 29 poinsettia plants ordered will cost $11.00 each             

30 + poinsettia plants ordered will cost $9.50 each 

After the order deadline, you will be notified of the amount you owe for 

the poinsettia(s) you are placing in the sanctuary.   At your earliest 

convenience, you may mail or drop your payment off at the church 

office.  Please make out your check to the California United Church of 

Christ.  
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